
NRLCA Lady Carriers’ Club    

                                Sponsors of the Georgianna Peet-Miller Graduate Scholarship  
With the cancellation of the National Convention, now more than 

ever we need all carriers to join and fund the 2021 

scholarship. Membership is open to all rural carriers.  Our 

only money-making projects are the events at National Convention 

and membership dues. Membership dues are only $5. but 

any donations for the scholarship would be greatly 

appreciated. Please send checks made payable to NRLCA Lady 

Carriers’ Club, C/O Secretary/Treasurer Kathy Short, 1934 Merry 

Oaks Railton Road, Smiths Grove KY 42171.   

Our main purpose is to award the Georgianna Peet-Miller 

Scholarship to someone wishing to obtain a graduate study 

degree. We will announce the five $3,000 scholarship winners for 

2020 in the October edition of The National Rural Letter 

Carrier.  Thank you in advance for any donations you submit.   

 


